Memorandum of Agreement
Between the Ballston Spa Central School District
and the
Ballston Spa Teachers’ Association

This is an agreement entered into this 7th day of December, 2022 by and between the
Ballston Spa Central School District (BSCSD) and the Ballston Spa Teachers’ Association
(BSTA);

WHEREAS, the BSCSD and the BSTA are parties to a collective bargaining agreement
dated July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2023 (“Agreement”); and.

WHEREAS, the parties wish to enter into a Memorandum of Agreement (“MOA”) for
the 2022-2023 school year only.

NOW, THEREFORE, the parties agree to the following:
1. Teachers may volunteer for corridor supervision.
2. Teachers who provide corridor supervision shall be paid per Article 20.A.7.

3. This MOA shall not be binding on either party as a precedent nor considered as the
basis for a past practice.

4. This MOA shall only be in effect for the duration of the 2022-2023 school year and
will sunset on June 23, 2023.

5. This MOA is subject to the approval of the Board of Education.
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Jason Fernau Kimberly Pus?ﬁere, President
President, Board of Education Ballston Spa Teachers’ Association
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Dr. Gianleo Duca
Interim Superintendent of Schools




